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In our proposed changes, we want to make sure that the Commission

1. had some authority - recommend policy changes,

2. would be successful in its work by not having too large a mission,

3. have proper tools for its work like clerical help,

4 .have some flexibility in their meeting times, and

5. have a homeless person on the Commission to share her or his experience.
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